
9/8/25 
Blake and I discussed his summer plans and his school. He’s doing great things! 
 
 
7/7/2025 
Pg. 66- pg.67 

 
 
1/13/2025 
 
Blake and I chatted about current things in his life because unfortunately he misplaced his book. 
We did go over some questions about the book about a previous chapter we had read. Blake is 
going to take the rest of the week to look for his book and if he still isn’t able to find it we’re 
going to have some conversational questions ! 
 
1/20/2025 
Blake and I finished discussing chapter 2 and continued to read chapter 3. We did not finish the 
entire chapter so next class we will be able to finish our discussion on chapter 3. 
 
2/3/2025 
Blake and I discussed chapter 4 and watched videos in Spanish from the cartoon version of 
Alice in Wonderland where we saw Tweedledee and Tweedledum. Next chapter for discussion 
will be chp. 5.  
 
2/10/2025 
Blake and I discussed chp. 5 and watched a snippet of the movie in Spanish. He will be in Texas 
next week visiting grandparents and will miss class on Monday. We will review two chapters 
when he returns to class. 
Request: He would like to read, “Cien Años de Soledad” but Spanish teachers have stated it’s a 
very advanced read. We will decide after reading a page if we should start with one of the 
authors less complex reads or if he feels comfortable reading this book.  
 
3/3/2025 
Blake and I decided to read “Cien Años de Soledad” . We will finish Alice in Wonderland and 
then begin our reading.  
 



 
 
3/24/25 
Blake and I discussed chp. 7 “El Leon y el Unicornio” and politics. He’s a very wise young man! 
He has an important test coming up in four days for a national Spanish competition. If he has 
time he will try to read more of our book. I have instructed him to just read chp. 8 but if he finds 
the time to continue to try to finish the book so we can move forward with our next read. We 
both are finding ourselves a little over “Alice in Wonderland”.  


